BOARD MEETING – DUBLIN JUSTICE CENTER, DUBLIN, OH

OCTOBER 28, 2011
President Clyde Bellinger called the meeting to order at 10:20 a.m.
ATTENDEES:
Clyde Bellinger, President, Coldwater
Angie Zeleznik, Vice President, Independence

Janice Speicher, Secretary, Dublin

Molly Schwartz, CE rep, Pickerington
June Allison, SW rep, Yellow Springs
Katie Enovitch, NE rep, Newburgh Hts.

Sherryl George, NW rep, Delphos

Joyce Remec, Educ. Committee Chair, Richfield
NEW BUSINESS:

The board met to discuss Kent State’s involvement in the spring seminar and if there is any way to cut costs by doing some of the conference organization ourselves.  The board also discussed approaching another college or university to sponsor our certification.  Angie shared a letter she drafted to Kent State regarding duties we could take over to help the costs.  After discussion, the board concluded that it is too late to switch universities for the 2012 spring conference, but that the education committee could explore another sponsorship for 2014.  

The board also discussed the association contributing funds towards the registration fee for the spring conference.  June Allison motioned to allow a $100.00 contribution from the association for each attendee for the spring 2012 conference.   The motion was seconded by Angie Zeleznik and the motion passed.
We discussed the sign in sheets and points earned and the problem with attendees signing in and then not staying for the entire session.
Joyce Remec asked everyone to please forward any training ideas to the education committee.

Janice Speicher announced the dates for the 2012 New Clerk’s Training.  The training will be held Thursday, March, 8, 2012 and Friday, March 9, 2012 at the Hilliard Joint Safety Services Building (the same location as last year).

Updated directories will be completed and available by the Kent State Conference in 2012.  Janice is working on this project and will have Clyde send out a state wide e-mail in December asking everyone to check their information and forward any changes to her.  

June Allison motioned to adjourn the meeting with a second from Molly Schwartz.  The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Janice Speicher

Secretary

